



Burnaby South Secondary School and The BC Provincial School for the Deaf | October 1, 2025

Rebels Newsletter



Thursday, October 2, 2025, during Flex time (10:02-10:32am) there will be a mandatory session for all Gr. 12 We are excited to introduce the Math Clinic at Burnaby students on graduation and post-secondary planning.

South Secondary School, a free peer-tutoring program



CNML #1 (Canadian National Mathematics League Contest) will take place on Tuesday, October 14th at lunch. For more information, please see Mr. Marzouk in A207.



We are excited to introduce the Math Clinic at Burnaby South Secondary School, a free peer-tutoring program designed to support your child's math proficiency. Led by high-achieving students, this initiative provides individualized guidance on homework, projects, and exam preparation.

Key Benefits:

Free peer tutoring

No appointments necessary; walk-ins welcome Flexible scheduling during lunch breaks and flex times Support for grades 8-12

Expertise from experienced student tutors.

Come and join us at the **Math Clinic** on every **Tuesdays** and **Thursdays** during lunchtime in A207 starting **October 2nd**, **2025**. If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to reach out to Mr. M. Marzouk in A207.





Get involved at Clubs Fair

Our annual Clubs Fair is back soon Thursday, October 9th and Friday, October 10th! This event is for students who either want a volunteering opportunity or to indulge in their hobbies! Come visit us in the cafeteria at lunch to potentially join a club suited for you. We will have around 40 clubs between Thursday, October 9th and Thursday 10th, so there are lots of chances for students to find their favourite club!



Student Photo Retakes will take place on Wednesday, October 8th in the Cafeteria, AM only.



Thursday, October 2nd – Mandatory session for ALL Grade 12 (10:15 – 11:30)

Friday, October 3rd – Canadian Universities Event (CUE) – South Gym (9:00 am)

Wednesday, October 8th – Student Photo Retakes (AM Only)

Thursday, October 9th & Friday, October 10th – Club Fair – Cafeteria (Lunch)

Monday, October 13th – Thanksgiving – School Closed

Tuesday, October 14th – CNML #1 (Canadian National Mathematics League Contest) at lunch



The 2025 Yearbook is available for purchase! The early bird pricing is \$60 until October 31, 2025. All early bird purchases will have the student's name personalized/stamped on their yearbook.

Price increases to \$70 on November 1st and only a limited number of extra yearbooks are purchased.

Community Event



Burnaby Speed Skating Club

Register soon for the 2025/26 skating season Find our website with more info at: Burnabyspeedskating.ca









REGISTER FOR THE ENTIRE 2025/26 SEASON, OR TRY 3 SESSIONS FOR \$50. YOU CAN RENT SPEED SKATES FROM US. AND WE OFFER SPECIAL RATES FOR FAMILIES. CHOOSE UP TO 3 SESSIONS/WEEK.

- When: Our season runs September to March.
 - o Tuesdays starting at 7:30 p.m. o Saturdays – Starting at 1:30 p.m.
 - o Saturdays Starting at 1:30 p.m.
 o TRY-IT SKATE SESSIONS: 2:45 pm. 3:45 pm.
 - o Sep: 13,20,27 or Oct: 11,18,25
- Where: Our home ice is at Kensington Arens 6159 Curtis St

FIND MORE INFO AT BURNABYSPEEDSKATING.CA



"Education is what remains after one has forgotten what one has learned in school." Albert Einstein

E

Website: https://south.burnabyschools.ca/

Č.

Contact:

(Q)

Email:

604-296-6880

South.info@burnabyschools.ca